Comment period for
crab paper extended

The comment period for an issues
paper describing long-term alter-
natives for federal management of the
Alaska Tanner crab fishery has been
extended from Aug. 7 to Sept. 12,

The paper was produced by the
North Pacific Fishery Management
Council. and comments received will
be given to the council for use at their
Sept. 24-26 meeting,



